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Garland “Bubba” Evely Honored with Leaders in Christian Service Award  

On April 5, 2016, Milligan College recognized 11 local leaders who have demonstrated servant leadership in 
their careers and community. The ceremony was held at the college’s annual Leaders in Christian Service 
program in Milligan’s Mary B. Martin Auditorium in Seeger Memorial Chapel. Bank of Tennessee Senior Vice 
President and City Executive for Unicoi County, Garland “Bubba” Evely was among those were honored.  The 
purpose of the ceremony is to identify professionals who are shining examples of Christian leadership in the 
workplace, community and church. 

 “Bank of Tennessee employees are more than bankers.  They are family members, church worshipers, 
community leaders, and just good ‘ole neighbors.  Bubba Evely exemplifies this servant-leader profile. We 
are both proud of Bubba and proud to call him a friend and officer of Bank of Tennessee,” said Dale Fair, 
President and COO of Bank of Tennessee     
  

“I am humbled at receiving such an honor and have been blessed to have Christian men & women in my life that 
lifted me up when I needed it most. I only hope that I, in turn, have done that for someone else,” said Evely.  
 

Bank of Tennessee is a community bank headquartered in East Tennessee, including its divisions Carter County 
Bank and Mountain Community Bank. For more information, visit www.bankoftennessee.com or call (423) 
378.9500. Member FDIC. 
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